
Center for Economic and Social Studies in Asia (CESSA) 

Announcement: Limited services to prevent the spread of COVID-19 

   Please read the following before visiting CESSA.     April 1, 2021 

 
RESPONSE TO COVID-19 
 

 OPENING HOURS 
9:00am–4:00pm, Monday–Friday (Subject to change without notice.) 

 USERS 
CESSA library is open only for YNU staff and students for the time being. 

 AVAILABLE 
Borrowing and returning materials 

 UNAVAILABLE 
Using the PCs for OPAC 
Using the coin-operated lockers 
Entering the reading rooms 
Entering the stacks to browse 

NOTICES 
 

 Refrain from visiting CESSA if you have a fever, cough, sore throat, or feel fatigued. 
 

 Refrain from visiting CESSA if you have had close contact with COVID-19 patient or if in 
the past two weeks you have visited a country or region where measures to prevent the spread 
of COVID-19 are in place. 

 
 Wear a mask when visiting CESSA. 

 
 Wash and disinfect your hands. Hand sanitizer is available at the entrance of CESSA. 

 
 Keep a distance from others and refrain from talking as much as possible. 

 
 Shorten your stay by checking CESSA’s holdings in advance. 

 
 Bring your student ID card (YNU students). If a library user is confirmed to have COVID-19, 

CESSA may provide public health agencies with the information of other users.  
 

 For further inquiries, please contact us.   Email: cessa.library@ml.ynu.ac.jp 

https://www.econ.ynu.ac.jp/cessa/english/
mailto:cessa.library@ml.ynu.ac.jp

